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McDermott, Rose <rmcdermott@natickps.org> Mon, Mar 11, 2019 at 8:58 AM
To: selectmen@natickma.org

Good	Morning	Board	of	Selectman,
	
It	is	with	great	pleasure	that	we	invite	you	to	join	us	for	the	groundbreaking	ceremony,	in	celebration	of	the	
Kennedy	Middle	School	building	project,	on	March	27	from	10:00	a.m.	to	11:00	a.m.	at	Kennedy	Middle	
School.
 
State,	district,	and	school	of�icials,	along	with	special	invited	guests	and	members	of	the	community	will	meet	in	
the	front	landing	area	of	the	Kennedy	main	entrance	to	hear	remarks	from	various	project	leaders	and	
supporters,	a	performance	by	the	Kennedy	Chorus,	and	share	in	the	ceremonial	groundbreaking	commencing	
the	of�icial	start	of	construction	activities	for	the	Kennedy	Building	Project.	You	are	receiving	this	letter	because	
you	are	one	of	those	important	and	special	guests	to	the	NPS.	
 
Following	the	main	event,	there	will	be	light	refreshments	in	the	main	lobby	of	Kennedy	where	visitors	can	view	
renderings	of	the	new	school.	
 
The	new	182,000-square-foot	building	will	be	constructed	to	the	west	of	the	existing	building	allowing	school	to	
continue	to	function	while	construction	occurs.	Work	will	continue	through	the	summer,	with	the	�inal	phase	
expected	to	wrap	up	in	time	for	the	2020-2021	school	year.
 
We	are	excited	to	get	this	project	underway	and	share	with	you	the	vision	for	the	new	school.	Many	modern	
features	to	bene�it	students	have	been	incorporated	into	the	architectural	design.	Please	note,	this	event	is	
rain	or	shine,	and	there	will	be	seating	for	guests.	
 
Please	send	all	RSVPs	(or	regrets)	to	Rose	McDermott	at	rmcdermott@natickps.org.	We	look	forward	to	seeing	
you	on	the	27th!
 
Sincerely,

Dr.	Anna	Nolin
Superintendent	of	Schools
Natick	Public	Schools
Best,
 
 
Rose McDermott
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent, Dr. Anna Nolin
 
Natick Public Schools
13 East Central Street ~ Natick, MA 01760
 
p. 508.647.6500 or 508-647-6400 x1500
f. 508-647-6506
“How far you go in life depends on you being tender with the young, compassionate with the aged, sympathetic with the striving and tolerant of the weak and the strong. Because someday in life
you will have been all of these.” – George Washington Carver 
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